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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  February 26, 2025 
 
RE: Request for abandonment of a portion of West Madison Street and 

South Oklahoma Street 
 

 

The Jackson R-2 School District is requesting abandonment of one block of West 

Madison Street and a portion of one block of South Oklahoma Street to allow them the 

ability to provide better security for events at the football stadium. 

Dr. Keenan Kinder will be at the study meeting to present their request. 

Easements will need to be retained to allow access to utilities as well as an agreement 

to provide gate keys to city utility departments who may need to respond to emergency 

utility issues.  A Memorandum of Understanding would be appropriate. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or 573-

243-2300 x 2031. 
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